
                                  December 11, 1987


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


     MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


BALBOA PARK NATIVITY EXHIBITS


    Representatives of the Community Christmas Center Committee,


City Manager and City Attorney met this morning to review the


community Christmas exhibit in Balboa Park.  As a result of this


meeting, an agreement has been reached that will enable the


Committee to continue its Christmas display which includes the


nativity scene.  This agreement provides:


         1.  The Committee accepts financial responsibility for


             the entire display including storage, maintenance


             and placement of the figures.


         2.  The Committee desires to expand the scope of the


             Christmas display to include a variety of symbols.


    This resolution will preserve this historical display and


meets all legal requirements.


                                  Respectfully submitted,


                                  JOHN W. WITT


                                  City Attorney


                                  JOHN LOCKWOOD


                                  City Manager
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